
 

TOWN OF OCONOMOWOC BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Tuesday, November 9, 2021, at 6:00 p.m. at 

the Oconomowoc Town Hall, W359 N6812 Brown Street, a PUBLIC HEARING will 

be held on the proposed budget for 2022, for the Town of Oconomowoc in 

Waukesha County.  The proposed budget is for the calendar year of January 

1, 2022 to December 31, 2022.  The proposed budget in detail is available 

for public inspection at the Clerk’s Office in the Town Hall during 

regular office hours. 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Monday – Friday. 

 

Dated this 14nd day of October 2021    

 

By: Lori Opitz, Clerk/Treasurer  

       Town of Oconomowoc 

 

 

 


